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The first of the Social Investment Unit’s quarterly newsletters will
keep you in the loop with what’s happening in the social investment
space.

Please click on the image below to download a PDF version of the full newsletter

[PDF, 503 KB].

Subscribe to the SIU's newsletter.
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Note: Our contact email address has changed to info@sia.govt.nz.
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